CUFA Libraries - Summer
Closure (2 July - 31 August
2018)

Because of the ongoing reconstruction of the CUFA main bulding
and related organisational issues, all CUFA libraries will be
closed for the whole summer, i. e. from 2 July 2018 until 31
August 2018. All loans and extensions made in June will be
automatically extended to 17 September. We recommend that our
users get all the books and other materials they need for
their exams and research by the end of June. During the
closure, fines for overdue documents will be frozen. The
machines for uploading money to the student cards will be

placed on the 1°* floor of the main building. Biblioboxes in
the main building, in Celetna and in Hybernska (Sporck Palace)
will be available during the whole summer closure. Should you
have any more questions, kindly get in touch with the staff of
the respective library.
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